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TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Bob Nisbet (560-1011) 
 Director, General Services Department 
 
STAFF Paddy Langlands (568-3096) 
CONTACT: Assistant Director, Support Services Division 
 
SUBJECT: Betteravia Probation Building Carpet Replacement 
 2121 Centerpointe Parkway 
 Project # T02006 
 Fifth Supervisorial District 
 
 
 
 
Recommendations: 
 
That the Board of Supervisors authorize the General Services Department to advertise the Betteravia 
Probation Building Carpet Replacement project for public bidding. 
 
 

Alignment with Board Strategic Plan: 
 
The recommendations are primarily aligned with Goal No. 2 Ensure the Public Health and Safety and 
Provide Essential Infrastructure. 
 
 
Executive Summary and Discussion: 
 
The existing carpeting in the Probation building is 17 years old, well worn and in several locations presents a 
safety hazard for building personnel. This is a project that has been planned for several years but has been 
postponed due to funding and budget limitations.  
 
Bid opening is planned for August and construction is expected to begin in mid September. 
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Mandates and Service Levels: 
 
No change in service level. 
 
 
Fiscal and Facilities Impacts: 
 
Construction for this project is estimated to cost $125,000 and is being funded through the Capital 
Maintenance program. 
 
Funds for this project have been budgeted in Fund 0001, Dept. 063, Program 1225, Account 7671 
 
 
 
Special Instructions: 
 
Copy of minute order to Jack T. Williams, General Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Letter Prepared by Jack T. Williams, Facilities Manager 
General Services Department, Support Services Division 


